
October 14, 2013 

Suzanne Shields 

Director and Chief Engineer 

Town of Sahuarita 
Office of the Town Manager 

RECEIVED 

OCT 1 7 t.013 

RFCD 

Pima County Regional Flood Control District 

97 E. Congress, Third Floor 

Tucson, AZ 85701 

Re: Appointment of Town Staff to Replace Farhad Moghimi on the Pima County Flood 

Control District Advisory Committee 

Dear Ms. Shields: 

As the former Public Works Director I Town Engineer, Farhad Moghimi represented the Town 

on the Pima County Flood Control District Advisory Committee. Following his departure, the 

Town wishes to appoint other staff to serve on this committee. 

Dave Pfordt, Public Works Project Manager, is currently serving on this committee as the 

Town's designated alternate and he presently serves as Chair. This letter serves to appoint 

Dave Pfordt as the Town's official representative and Joel Harris, Civil Engineer, as the 

designated alternate. 

We look forward to our continued participation on this committee. Please contact me if you 

have any questions or require additional information. 

Respectfully, 

Kelly Udall 

Town Manager 
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